COMMUNICATION C18 ITEM NO. 2 **COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE** (PUBLIC MEETING)

February 2, 2022

From: Patel, Bindi <BPatel@markham.ca> Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 3:22 PM To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca Subject: [External] Kleinburg Community Centre

Good Morning,

I just wanted to write in support of the proposed Community Centre in Kleinburg. I think it would be a great addition to this growing community. There are a significant amount of houses being built in the north vaughan area and I think it will be great to have access to a pool, skating rink, gym and library all within the community.

Kind Regards,

Bindi Patel Kleinburg Resident





Canada's Best City Employer 2021 & 2022

Connect with us:















This e-mail contains information that may be privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, distribution, copying or any other use of this e-mail or the information contained herein or attached hereto is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify this sender immediately and delete this e-mail without reading, printing, copying or forwarding it to anyone. Thank you for your co-operation.